
 
 

roundtable matters 
 

January 16, 2007 Roundtable, Pacifica District, Los Angeles Area Council, BSA 
Paul Farbman, Roundtable Commissioner, (310) 540-2258, redondoniceguy@aol.com 

GATHERING: 7:15–7:30. 
 
FLAG CEREMONY: At 7:30 sharp!  Tonight’s presentation is by Troop 851!  Sign up your unit to present flags. 
 
WELCOME TO GUESTS:  We’re here to learn what we don’t know and share what we do, a win-win set-up!  Bring a 
friend: it makes Scouting better for ALL our boys!!! 
 
ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE MEETING: New Chair Debbie Shockley (shckly@sbcglobal.net or (310) 328-5458) will 
host a committee meeting. 
 
ADULT LEADER BACKPACK TRAINING:  (42nd Annual) February 23-25th.  Get a flier or contact Ivan Jones at 
(310) 545-8766 or ivanr15535@aol.com. 
 
ADVANCEMENT: In Boy Scouting, “Advancement” = “Merit Badges”.  For info on merit badges, contact Bob Harada 
here at Roundtable or at hami01@rcn.com or (310) 532-6947.  Merit Badge classes are also offered at Cabrillo 
Beach Youth Waterfront Sports Center.  Call Pam Sanders at (310) 831-1984 or go to the MB link at 
http://www.cabrilloyouthcamp.org/2006%20BS%20Merit%20Badge%20class%20schedule.htm. 
 
BALOO’S BUGLE: http://usscouts.org/usscouts/bbugle/bb0701.doc
 
BOYSCOUT THEME FOR FEBRUARY: Citizenship. 
 
BREAKOUTS: November’s SPECIAL BREAKOUT month was for Wolf Den Leaders and parents.  Tonight’s SPECIAL 
BREAKOUT will be for Bear Den Leaders and parents!!!  We’ll introduce latex molds!  Demo with handouts! 
 
CAMPING & CAMPOREE: Len Pagarigan is our District Chair: (310) 373-6777 or kahunamon@yahoo.com.   
 
CENTENNIAL QUALITY AWARDS: Victor Zuniga at (213) 433-4400 x 274) with an update. 
 
CLIMB ON SAFELY: Next month here at Roundtable! 
 
COUNCIL & DISTRICT: Contact Victor Zuniga (213) 413-4400 ext. 274 or Victor.Zuniga@boyscoutsla.org; or 
Flynn Turner at ext .223 or Flynn.Turner@boyscoutsla.org or Marco Monge at Marcos.Monge@boyscoutsla.org or 
ext. 238.   Get ready for dinners and banquets!  
  
CUB SCOUT THEME FOR FEBRUARY:  “Aloha, Cub Scouts!” Some of the purposes of Cub Scouting developed 
through this month’s theme are: 

 Family Understanding, Ohana means family.  Family members are important in the role they play in helping 
the Cub Scout complete his advancements.  

 Fun and Adventure, Boys will enjoy learning about and exploring Hawaii while having fun preparing for the 
luau.  

 Respectful Relationships, Cub Scouts will learn about Hawaiian culture and the value of diversity.  
 The core value highlighted this month is: Honesty, Boys will learn that honesty is a form of honor, which 

is an important value among the Hawaiian people. 
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CUB DAY CAMP: This year’s theme; Weather Bandits! Webelos Week: July 9-13, Webelos Weekend: July 13-15, 
Cub Week: July 16-20.  Plan NOW!  For more information, please contact Matthew Gallon: (310) 469-1858 or 
pacificacamp@hotmail.com
 
DEN CHIEF TRAINING: Saturday, February 10th.  This is for Boy Scouts that are, or will be, a Den Chief.  Scouts 
will learn their job in a fun way.  Cub leaders are encouraged to attend as well.  Questions? Contact Linda Ito: (310) 
214-3517 or Linda.Ito@nordstrom.com.  Fliers are available at the training table and on the Council web site as well 
as the District web site. 
 
DISTRICT WEB SITE: http://www.boyscoutsla.org/, then go to Districts, then double-click Pacifica. 
 
EMAIL:  Need to add or change or update?  Pick up a red flier tonight instead of change sheets at the door. 
 
EXTRA COPIES: of this flier are also online.   Please take one and share the info! 
 
FIRE PERMITS AND TOUR PERMITS: Both available here tonight, and get the new list of Tour signers! 
 
FREE PIZZA!:  Thank you Papa John’s for the deep discount on delicious pizza! 
 
FRIENDS OF SCOUTING: As we start a New Year, please schedule your friends of scouting presentations for 
your units with one of the district executives or contact John Condie at (310) 519-8340 or email at 
jmcondie@sbcglobal.net.  We appreciate the financial support of your units, which allows BSA to continue to 
provide the high level of service and resources for your all our boys and their leaders. 
 
HAT (HIGH ADVENTURE TEAM) TRAINING: Breakout is here at Roundtable and great stuff is online at 
http://www.laac-hat.com/, then go to the link “HAT HiLites Feb 2007”.  Email to: labsahat@gmail.com.  Come find 
out about the REAL outing in Scouting!  
 
INTERNET NEWS AND LINKS: Please visit the Pacifica District Website by first going to www.boyscoutsla.org, 
then find the Districts link, then double-click on Pacifica. 
 
MADRONA MARSH MERIT BADGE AND EAGLE PROJECT OPPORTUNITIES:  Get a flier tonight. 
 
ORDER OF THE ARROW ELECTIONS 2007: Matt Affa is the Lakota Chapter's new Vice-Chief of Elections. To 
reserve an election date for your troop meeting, please call him at (310)325-5793 or email him at 
taffa@pacbell.net.  Other OA questions: Chapter Advisor Bill Roseland: wroseland@socal.rr.com or (310) 970-1536. 
 
TRAINING: For info, go to the District website’s Training link, or get fliers at the Training table for the 
District’s NEW annual training schedule.  Need still more info?  Contact NEW chair Linda Ito at (310) 750-2746 or 
Linda.Ito@nordstom.com. 
 
UNIT EXCELLENCE AWARDS: Gold Award: Packs 555, 851 and 862; Troops 191, 719, 948 and 966.
Silver Award: Packs 788 and 759; Troops 683 and 851.  Bronze Award: Troops 128, 211, 215, 257 and 595. 
 
WOOD BADGE: Eric Aune with an update on May’s course.  The Wood Badge Reunion is Saturday, Feb. 3rd at the El 
Segundo Scout House.  Get a flier.  For more information, contact Richard Narumi (213) 422-4183 or 
wm3397eagle@hotmail.com. 

 
 
   
 

ALL NAMES, PHONE NUMBERS, EMAIL ADDRESSES, ETC. ARE EXCLUSIVELY FOR BSA USE ONLY 
AND ARE NOT TO BE SOLD, EXCHANGED, OR USED IN ANY WAY FOR NON-SCOUTING PURPOSES! 
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